
Safety Specialist 
 
 
 
 

USD #293- Quinter Public Schools is accepting applications for a classified 
Safety Specialists.  Safety Specialists will provide Quinter Public Schools staff 
with support on current SEL procedures that will be helpful in the event of a 
major catastrophic event, along with SEL needs of staff and students.  This 
position is based on a year-to-year contract with an annual evaluation of the 
work performed for this project.  We are seeking an energetic highly qualified, 
passionate, professional to fill this position.   
 
Interested parties please contact USD #293, District Office. 

 
Position open until filled 
 
 
 
 

USD#293 is an equal opportunity employer 
 

 


